
 
 

 
ADDITIONAL PAPERS II 

 

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Monday, 30th January, 2023, 7.00 pm - Woodside Room - George 
Meehan House, 294 High Road, N22 8JZ (watch the live meeting 
here watch the recording here) 
 
Members: Councillors Ajda Ovat (Chair), Lester Buxton, Barbara Blake. 

 
 
Quorum: 3 
 
7. APPLICATION FOR A VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE AT 

LOUNGE, 34 HIGH STREET, LONDON N8 (HORNSEY)  (PAGES 1 - 2) 
 
To consider an application for a variation of a premises licence.  
 
 

 
Nazyer Choudhury, Principal Committee Co-ordinator 
Tel – 020 8489 3321 
Fax – 020 8881 5218 
Email: nazyer.choudhury@haringey.gov.uk 
 
Fiona Alderman 
Head of Legal & Governance (Monitoring Officer) 
George Meehan House, 294 High Road, Wood Green, N22 8JZ 
 
Monday, 30 January 2023 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTVhOTU2NDQtNWM5ZS00ZGY2LWI2NmYtM2E5ZGFlMWEyMGYx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226ddfa760-8cd5-44a8-8e48-d8ca487731c3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22082c2e5d-5e1e-45e1-aa8b-522a7eea8a16%22%7d
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL_DSjoFpWl8tSPZp3XSVAEhv-gWr-6Vzd


This page is intentionally left blank



MMoooonn  Resto  LLoouunnggee    
3344  HHiigghh  SSttrreeeett    

HHoorrnnsseeyy    
NN88  77NNXX  

 
 

 

 
24th January 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Neighbours, 
 
We are happy to announce that your newly renovated restaurant/coffee shop is 
almost ready for your pleasure. We are eager to treat you and your family to a unique 
and encompassing experience. 
 
You may be aware that we are a new business to the area. The primary function of 
our business is providing our products in a calm warm ambiance with friendly 
courteous service; we want to provide a sanctuary in which our customers are 
offered a comprehensive range of the highest quality foods, coffees and 
desserts/sweets from around the world. 
 
We feel that this would be a good opportunity for the residents in the area to be 
introduced to our business and for us to get to know each other, and enjoy the area 
where we live & work. Please take this letter as a general introduction/invite to come 
into the premises and try any of our products/items. 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to put forward your views as we value the 
opinions and suggests made by any residents/customers. 
 
Haringey’s Licensing Authority have informed us about various concerns around the 
operation of our premises and we would like to provide reassurances that we want to 
run a business which provides positive benefits to everyone in the community. The 
hours and facilities proposed will be tightly controlled with adequate measures to 
ensure we are in fully compliance with the Licensing Act 2003 legislation and policies 
imposed by Haringey Council.  
 
We have been told about various anti-social and crime related issues which have 
occurred in the area in the past and we feel that having a premise such as our 
improves the vicinity and helps to attract a higher calibre of clientele to the area (as 
well as serving local residents as this is a major key to running any successful 
business) not those types which descend on the area in order to become completely 
intoxicated or act in a manner which could be described as anti-social. This move 
away from these types of places will help improve the entire the area creates a 
turning point against all the problems of the past. 

 
Please take the time to come into the premises or give or contact us. We feel that 
together can help improve the area for its residents and businesses. If there are any 
issues/problems please feel free to contact us at any time. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mr Fation Gjana – Moon Resto Lounge Owner –  
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